
Public Notice 
 

Road Closure -Line 3 Road from Concession 6 Road to 
Four Mile Creek Road 

 

 
 

WHAT: The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake, through its contractor Brennan Paving 
and Construction, is reconstructing a section of Line 3 Road and needs to close 
the road to pave top course asphalt. A detour route will be provided around the 
site for traffic.  
 
WHEN: The paving work is planned to commence the week of Monday, June 10, 
2024, and is expected to take one day to complete.  
 
CONTACT: If you have any questions about this project, please contact Bryan 
McMillan, Engineering Technologist, at 905-468-3061 ext. 282 or 
bryan.mcmillan@notl.com.  
 
COMMUNICATION: Information regarding this project will be posted on the 
Town’s website and social media accounts.  
 
Emergency Services have been informed of this closure and have developed a 
plan to ensure emergency service to the properties in the area of the closure 
remains unaffected. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
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